
SERAMPORE GIRLS’ COLLEGE 

Department of Music 

NOTICE 
 

Subject: Participation in Bengali Bhasha Dibosh Programme 

All students of the Department of Music are hereby informed that a cultural programme will 
be organized on the occasion of Bengali Bhasha Dibosh to commemorate the significance of 
the Bengali language and honour the martyrs of the Language Movement. 

The programme will be conducted by the Department of Bengali, and our department has 
been invited to present musical performances as part of the programme. 

Details of the Programme: 
Date: 21.02.2025 
Time: 11:30 
Venue: NB:8 
Conducted by: Department of Bengali 

Interested students are requested to give their names. Rehearsals will begin from 15.02.205, 
and attendance in rehearsals is mandatory for participants. 

Let us come together to pay tribute through music and make the event a memorable one. 

 
Date :13.02.2025 

 

Head of the Department 
Department of Music 

 

 



SERAMPORE GIRLS’ COLLEGE 

Report: Performance of Music Department 
Occasion: Bengali Bhasha Dibosh Programme 
Organized by: Department of Bengali 

The Music Department actively participated in the Bengali Bhasha Dibosh programme 
conducted by the Department of Bengali. As a tribute to the martyrs of the Bangla Bhasha 
Andolon, the department presented three soulful songs reflecting the spirit, sacrifice, and 
cultural pride associated with the language movement. The performance was well-
coordinated, emotionally resonant, and aligned with the theme of linguistic heritage. 

Outcome: 
The performance created a heartfelt atmosphere, fostering a deeper emotional connection 
among the audience towards the historic significance of the Bhasha Andolon. It enhanced the 
overall impact of the event and was appreciated by faculty, students, and guests alike. 

Date: 25.02.2025 

 

 

Head of the Department 
Department of Music 
 

 




